TOWER VIE\W NEW/S

Dear parents/ carers

Welcome back after half term
(which feels a long time ago now!)

As ever—a busy week here at
Tower View—please have a read of
everything in the newsletter. I'm
really looking forward to being able
to chat with many of you at parent’s
evenings next week.

Best wishes
Srahane Lobb

Headteacher
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Reception 2023/24
Parents Open Afternoon

at Tower View Primary School
Thursday 24™ November
Drop in 1:30-3:00pm or 4:00-5:00pm

Are you the parent of a child who will be starting school in
September 20237 Or do you know someone who is?

At Tower View, we will be holding an open afternoon to
allow parents to meet the Reception class teachers and
other key staff; have a tour and ask any questions you may
have.

We will also be able to answer questions about the
application process.

No need to book! Just turn up.




Following the visit to St George’s Park, we have received a lovely letter from Prince
William!
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KENSINGTON PALACE

From:  Ms Genevieve MeCarthy,
Assigtant Private Secretary w0 HLBH, The Prince of Wales

Private and Confidential

2™ November | 2022
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The Prince of Wales has aslked me to write to thank you for the wonderful card
and Jubilee badges that you so kindly gave him during his visit to St. George’s Park
on 5" October, 2022,

His Royal Highness was touched by the card that everyone at Tower View
Primary School made for them. It was most thoughtful of everyone.

The Prince thoroughly enjoyed his visit to 81, George’s Park and hopes that you
had a wonderful time at the tournament.

His Royal Highness would have me send his warmest thanks and very best
wishes to everyone at Tower View Primary School.
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Year 4 spent time in Forest
School making boats out of
the materials they could
find These were used to
see if they could have
helped at the evacuation of
Dunkirk they had been
learning about in their
history lessons....




Dates for November:

w/c Monday 7th: Balance Bikes in reception class

Monday 7th: Year 6 camp meeting 3:30pm

Wednesday 9th: Reception and Year 6 height and weight checks
Wednesday 9th: Parents Evening

Thursday 10th: 6SJ Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome
Thursday 10th: Parents Evening

w/c Monday 14th: Anti-bullying week

Thursday 17th: 3IR Class Assembly 9:15am parents welcome
Thursday 24th: Whole School Dance Assembly

Thursday 24th : Open Day for prospective Reception parents 2023
(see poster for more details)

Flu Vaccine—2nd visit
The School Age Immunisation Team have arranged a 2" visit to Tower View
on: Tuesday 29" November 2022

If you previously completed a consent form, but your child missed their
vaccination due to absence etc. you DO NOT need to complete another
form.

However if you did not complete a consent form for the original date then please
complete one using guidance below.

If you have already consented for your child to receive this vaccination, but have
since taken them to your GP please contact a member of the Immunisation
Service on 0300 124 0366 Monday — Friday 8.30 — 4pm so that your child’s
consent form can be withdrawn.

To complete the on-line consent form, please using the following link: https://
forms.mpft.nhs.uk/

Choose the following from the dropdown list:
Tower View Primary School — 29 Nov 2022 - Flu

Your school code is: $S§124046-22MOP
Please make sure that you complete and submit your child’s consent form as

soon as you get it, whether you wish your child to be vaccinated or not and only
submit one consent form per child.

Consents Forms need to be completed by 22" November 2022, as we are
unable to accept them after this date. You may be required to bring your
child to a community clinic for a catch-up appointment, if you do not
submit the consent form by the required date above as this will be the
final visit to your child’s school
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